Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
May 04, 2002

The meeting came to order at 10:05 a.m. at Paul’s Restaurant

Some members rode today, but the weather has not cooperated, so there will not be a ride
following this meeting.

OLD BUSINESS

April 14 — The Tulip Ride was cancelled, due to the weather, not to mention there were
no tulips in bloom.

April 20 — Buell Demo Rides

April 21 — The Tsawwassen Swap Meet. This was also the Trev Deeley tribute ride to the
museum. The estimates go from 2000-3000 people in attendance, including present and
former executives from Milwaukee, including Willie G. This was a fine tribute to Trevor.

April 27 — Garage Sale and barbeque. Our thanks to the volunteers who helped with the
barbeque. $50.00 was raised towards the Burn Camp. The extra perishable supplies were
given to the New Westminster Gospel Mission. Note: My apology for the confusion
about the Garage Sale Date — Pat.

Diane has been working with Canuck Place regarding us taking children from Canuck
Place for rides. There is a liability concern, and hopefully this will be straightened out
soon. Diane will keep us notified.

Please have any newsletter articles submitted by the end of May.

Although Gerry was unable to attend the meeting, he has sent an update of the Burn Camp
fundraising. The sales for t-shirts, hats and pins to date is $8254.56. There has been one
donation from Highgate Hotels (Klaus Jacobsen) of $350.00 — thank youl!

Sales of the items at the Vintage Bike Show were $760.00, and at the Garage Sale at
Deeleys, $785.00 — Gerry’s thanks to those that helped. To date there has been $2567.00
donated in Julia’s name to the Burn Fund. Gerry still has about $1300.00 worth of t-
shirts, hats and pins, so keep the word going that there are still items available. Thanks to
Gerry for the time and effort he puts into the Burn Camp!!



	Slide 1

